
 

NOTICE 05-2017:  LAUNCH OF PLIPDECO’S FULL CONTAINER LOAD (FCL) 

SERVICE 

 
 

 

January 31st, 2017 

 

PLIPDECO is pleased to announce that its new Full Container Load (FCL) Service will be 

launched on February 1st, 2017.  This new service falls under the umbrella of PLIPDECO’s 

Warehouse Service offerings and is designed for importers who require a facility for 

unstuffing dry full containers and short term storage of cargo.   

 

Our new FCL service will provide significant benefits to you, our valued customers.  

These include:  

 Reduced cost associated with long-term warehousing (labour and equipment); and  

 Minimization of demurrage, detention and port charges.   

 

The warehouse is ideally located on the Point Lisas Industrial Estate on Amazon Drive, 

and approximately 4km from the Port of Point Lisas. The facility is secured and 

supported by an experienced team, proficient in cargo handling and warehouse 

management.   

 

We have attached for your information the operational procedure that will guide all 

arrangements for this service. This information is also available on our website 

www.plipdeco.com/fclservices together with the online Service Request Form for use of 

the service.  For more information, please contact our Marketing and Business 

Development Department at (868) 636-2201 ext. 3511-4 or our Warehouse Services 

directly at (868) 679-2935.   

 

We look forward to your support in this new venture as the Corporation continues to 

embark on new initiatives that will improve trade and logistics for the industry.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing & Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 

 
 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008, Website: www.plipdeco.com 

http://www.plipdeco.com/fclservices

